
	

Medidata Statement Regarding Crowdstrike Issue on 19 July 2024 
 
Medidata is aware of the recent Crowdstrike endpoint protection toolset issue, which has had 
an impact on many organizations worldwide. 
 
This issue is not affecting Medidata’s application services. We continuously monitor system 
health, and our teams are actively tracking this situation. 
 
Our Customer Support team is available 24x7 to respond to customer queries. 


